
 
For the Week of April 15, 2024 News and Information for SUNY Niagara Students published and distributed every Monday.  
 
DON’T FORGET TO FILL OUT YOUR SUNY Student Satisfaction Survey! 
You should have received an invitation email to participate on 4/10/2024.  
The survey will be administered online and made accessible for those who need accommodation. Your participation is voluntary and 
responses are confidential.  
It takes approximately 15 minutes to complete the survey. 
  
We value your voice, and we would love to have you share your experiences and perceptions of the current campus climate with us.  
Thank you for supporting this important effort to improve our campus quality. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Assistant Vice President of Academic Affairs, Institutional Effectiveness Fabio Escobar 
(fescobar@niagaracc.suny.edu) or Director of Planning, Research, and Institutional Assessment Akie Yanagi (ayanagi@niagaracc.suny.edu). 
  
Sincerely, 
Alissa Shugats-Cummings, Vice President of Student Services 
 

 
CAREER AND TRANSFER SERVICES week of 4/15 to 4/19: 
SANBORN CAREER FAIR APRIL 16, 2024, 11:00-2:00pm  

Due to popular demand it has been MOVED TO THE MAIN GYM 
 

 
 
EMPLOYER RECRUITMENT SCHEDULE: 
4/18/2024 – Intandem (10:30-2pm) Learning Commons 
4/18/2024 - Niagara Falls Memorial Medical Center (10-2pm) C-Building 
4/19/2024 - NYS Parks and Rec (10-2pm) Learning Commons  
 
TRANSFER SCHOOL SCHEDULE: 
4/15/2024 - Niagara University  (10:30-1:00pm) Learning Commons 
4/17/2024 – Canisius University (10-2pm) Learning Commons 
4/18/2024 - Buffalo State (10-2pm) Learning Commons 
  
MILITARY VISIT SCHDEULE: 
4/15/2024 – ARMY National Guard (10am-2pm) Learning Commons 
4/17/2024 – US Coast Guard (10am-2pm) NFCI 
Kate Murphy, Career & Transfer Services Program Administrator 
 

IMPORTANT SPRING DEADLINE: 
The deadline to request an S/U/W Grade or Withdraw from the College is Friday, April 19.   

• Withdraw from a Class –  To drop a course and receive a W (withdrawal) grade as a final grade, complete the electronic Drop or 
Withdraw from a Course form. 

• Withdraw from College (All Classes) – To withdraw online from the college and receive “X” grades for ALL of your current courses, 
complete the electronic Request for College Withdrawal (All Classes) form.  If you completed any modular courses, you will 
receive the grade earned, and “W” grades will be applied to all other college coursework. 

https://dynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com/casAuthentication.ashx?InstID=719ceb45-477c-484e-a30a-0b619ded19b3&targetUrl=https%3A%2F%2Fdynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com%2FSubmit%2FForm%2FStart%2F62629021-9af3-4eb2-9436-fe7c4a595ccd
https://dynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com/casAuthentication.ashx?InstID=719ceb45-477c-484e-a30a-0b619ded19b3&targetUrl=https%3A%2F%2Fdynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com%2FSubmit%2FForm%2FStart%2F62629021-9af3-4eb2-9436-fe7c4a595ccd
https://dynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com/casAuthentication.ashx?InstID=719ceb45-477c-484e-a30a-0b619ded19b3&targetUrl=https%3A%2F%2Fdynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com%2FSubmit%2FForm%2FStart%2F173691c6-d9d4-417b-a638-613dbfd1faae


• Satisfactory/Unsatisfactory (S/U) Grades – To elect to receive a final grade of S/U in a course, students must submit the electronic 
S/U grade request form which will also require approvals from the course instructor and the student’s advisor.  Selecting the S/U 
option may be beneficial to students in certain circumstances; however, students should be aware of the impact on course loads in 
future semesters, financial aid/academic standing implications, and the transferability of S/U grades.   

Mod courses differ in deadlines – refer to the online Student Calendar for more information.  
If you would like to discuss any of these options, please contact the Student Success Center at 716-614-6290 or email 
studentsuccess@niagaracc.suny.edu. 
If you have any questions about submitting a form, please email records@niagaracc.suny.edu or stop by the Enrollment Center in A-105. 
 
Please be mindful of the possible implications for transferability of S/U grades. Both grading options may also impact eligibility for Excelsior. 
Please contact the Financial Aid Office for questions related to Excelsior. 
Enrollment Center/Records Office 
 

      

The Rad Tech program is having a meat raffle on Saturday, May 18 to raise money for its scholarship fund. 
Doors will open at 5pm and starts at 6pm. Everyone is welcome to bring their own food and snacks. 
Please contact Lisa Fix (lab instructor for Rad Tech) ext. 6288 or lfix@niagaracc.suny.edu to purchase tickets or have any questions. 
 
We are also accepting donations such as baskets, cash, gift cards and big-ticket items. 

  

https://dynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com/casAuthentication.ashx?InstID=719ceb45-477c-484e-a30a-0b619ded19b3&targetUrl=https%3a%2f%2fdynamicforms.ngwebsolutions.com%2fSubmit%2fStart%2f7afb5667-a100-4f3a-adb4-0655857e9677
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/studentcalendar/
mailto:studentsuccess@niagaracc.suny.edu
mailto:records@niagaracc.suny.edu
mailto:lfix@niagaracc.suny.edu


 

 SPRING 2024 GRADUATION APPLICATION DEADLINE: 
The deadline to file for Spring graduation is April 28th. If you plan to earn more than one degree and/or certificate in the spring semester, 
please submit a graduation application for both.   
 

• Apply through Banner Web:  
o Click on “Student Records” 
o Click on “Apply for Graduation”   
o Select the major you are applying for. If you do not see your major listed, please contact the Enrollment Center at 716-614-

6250.  
o Verify how your name should appear on your diploma. 
o Review the information you entered is correct and click “Submit Request”  
o You can view your submitted application under the Student Records tab of Banner Web at any time.  
o If your mailing address has changed, please update the Personal Information tab of Banner Web. Your diploma will be 

mailed to your mailing address on file. 
More information on how to apply, graduation, and what’s next after you’ve applied can be found on our website: 
https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/registration-records/graduation/ 

 
 

https://www.niagaracc.suny.edu/registration-records/graduation/


 

Student Life Events:  

https://niagaracc.presence.io/


 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 



Congratulations Kaytelynn! 
 
 

 
Congratulations to NCCC (SUNY Niagara) students Hang Tran, Sonya Arnold, and Jacob Marra on 
their recognition for exemplary academic achievement in the Phi Theta Kappa Honor Society.  
 


